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Message from the NLUS Alameda Council President 

You can Join or Renew at:  https://www.navyleague.org/become-a-member/ 
Or  use the QR Code to the right. 

 
For more information on Alameda Council of the Navy League of the United States find us at 

 
                      www.alamedanavyleague.org                                             https://www.Facebook.com/AlamedaNavyLeague 

   

- Jan 29 General Membership Meeting (Zoom) - May TBD Adopted Units BBQ 

- Mar 1 Joint Council Crab Feed Fundraiser  - June 5-8 National Convention in San Diego 

- April 19 Pacific Area Coast Guard Ball  

                                   ♦   Fly your flag 

Executive Board 

Hello Fellow Navy Leaguers, 
 
Happy New Year!!!! 
 
We are gearing up for our Annual Crab Feed Fundraiser.  
 
The Flyer to purchase tickets is in this newsletter, it is a great event and a 
great opportunity to support our mission, so we hope to see ALL OF YOU 
there.  
 
It’s our largest fundraiser of the year and we are always looking for donated 
items for our Silent Auction and Raffle, so if you have a favorite business or 
activity consider asking them if they would donate an item or experience for 
our fundraiser.  
 
We have included a copy of the Donation Request letter in this newsletter to 
use for requests, and will be emailing a copy of the Donation Request Letter 
out to all our members who have email on file to use in this ask. The Alame-
da Council, NLUS is a registered 501c3. If you don’t have an email on file 
or have questions reach out to me at barb.day.ca@gmail.com or cell # 510-
427-0072. 
 

Best, 
Barb Day 
Alameda Council President 

Membership 

https://www.Facebook.com/AlamedaNavyLeague
mailto:barb.day.ca@gmail.com


 

 

Navy League National Convention 2024 

National News 

 

See you in San Diego! 
The Navy League National Convention 2024 will be held June 5-8, 2024 
At the Manchester Grand Hyatt in San Diego, California! 
Activities and Attractions! 
There will be many activities and attractions in San Diego for members and their    fam-
ilies to enjoy during the National Convention.  

Look for more details  Coming Soon! 
 

https://www.navyleague.org/meetings-and-events/national-convention/ 

 
Executive Board  Alameda Council 

Nominations and Proposed Slate 
 

President : Barb Day 
Vice President: Michele Langford 

Secretary: Mike Smith 
Treasurer: Anne Gooch 

 
We will be voting on our executive board electronically.  
The Proposed Slate for the Executive Board is posted above.   
 
Please look for an email from the Alameda Council email account:    
AlamedaNLUS@gmail.com with the subject line: Executive Board 
Vote listing the Proposed Slate and hit reply and check YES or NO 
vote as a reply.  
 
Or email a YES or NO vote on the Executive Board Proposed Slate 
2024 to AlamedaNLUS@gmail.com.  
 
Voting will be open from January 5, 2024 - January 29, 2024. Any non
-response will be counted as a YES vote for the proposed slate. 

Council News 



 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Save the Date 

2024 
Greater San Francisco Bay Area 

U.S. Coast Guard Ball 

San Francisco Marriot Marquis, April 19, 2024 

 

 
 

Friday, March 1, 2024 

The Pacific Central Region, Navy League of the United States is working with members of the United States 
Coast Guard in the Greater San Francisco Bay Area to organize a U.S. Coast Guard Ball. The Navy League 
has offered to help with fundraising efforts that will go directly to offset the cost of tickets for Active Duty military 
members and their guest. 
 
We are reaching out to all Navy League members to consider donating to support this event.  
 
Additionally we are hoping that Navy League members would consider reaching out to businesses or individuals 
to ask for support as well.  
 
Letters are included in this Newsletter. 
 
Members of the Navy League are also invited to purchase tickets to attend this time honored gala. 



 

 

www.navyleague.org 

NAVY LEAGUE OF THE UNITED STATES 
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PO BOX  1056 
ALAMEDA, CA 94501 

TIME – DATED MATERIAL 
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Information contained in this newsletter is intended only to convey information to the members of the Alameda Council, and does not reflect opinions nor 

official positions of the Council officers, Board of Directors, nor the National organization.  

The Navy League of the United States was founded in 1902 with the encouragement of President Theodore Roosevelt.  The Navy League is unique among military-
oriented associations in that it is a civilian organization dedicated to the education of our citizens, including our elected officials, and the suooort of the men and 

women of the sea services and their families.  You need not have served in the military to be a member of the Navy League. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

The Alameda Council Navy League  of the United States is supported by the following organizations: 
Community Affiliate: 

 
 

The Navy League of the United States Alameda Council supports the following units and organization: 
 

      Adopted Units: 
USCG District 11   ♦  USCG Maritime Intelligence Fusion Center Pacific (MIFC PAC) 
USCGC WAESCHE    ♦  USCGC MUNRO  (in Partnership with Lake Merritt Council) 

USCGC Benjamin Bottoms  ♦  USCGC Terrell Horne  ♦  USCGC Forrest Rednour ♦ USCGC Robert Ward    
USN Naval Reserve Center Alameda (NRC)♦ USMC 4th Force Reconnaissance Company  Alameda 

 
Sponsored Units: 

US Naval Sea Cadet Corps Grey Ghost Division 
US Naval Sea Cadet Corps Training Ship Kearsarge 

 
Partnerships: 

Alameda Naval Air Museum 
East Bay Coast Guard Spouses Club 

The Alameda Council is honored to have 
been recognized as a 

Sea Service Adoption Excellence  
Award Winner 

 


